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HOURS Monday through Friday 8:30 to 3:30 
 

Dear Friends, 

There is so much good news, and many things returning to normal, but safety is still a priority and even 

if you’re vaccinated you should consider wearing a mask indoors or public places where you are 

uncertain of who has been fully vaccinated.  Also, the “no mask” policy may not apply everywhere, 

businesses can determine their own rules about if you are required to wear a mask, so always have one 

with you.  This is for your own safety, and the safety of others around you.  There is still the worry of 

these variants and so please, protect yourself by wearing a mask!  Okay, I’ll get off my soapbox and ask 

you to please read below for some information on indoor and outdoor activities!  Here’s to the start of an 

enjoyable summer! 

Be safe, 

 

 

THE WESTPORT/ WESTON/ EASTON HEALTH DISTRICT  
INVITES YOU TO A PRESENTATION ON  

PERSONAL PREPAREDNESS ENTERING INTO THE HURRICANE, SUMMER STORM SEASON 

June 16th at 9:30 a.m. at the ESC 
Space is limited to 20 people so please sign up by calling the front desk at 203-268-1145 

Breakfast goodies will be provided 

 Come and learn about how to prepare and what to have on hand  

 Preparing your home prior to a storm 

 Points of contact such as Local Emergency Management, Eversource and UI, Frontier and 
Optimum 

 Web Links for information on preparing your On Hand supplies 

 Paperwork to have updated and copies kept at another location, or in the cloud 
 
 

Sundays on the Hill Concert Series at Christ Church Easton 
Beginning on June 20

th
 through August 8

th  

 Christ Church will be hosting their first of the summer concert series from 6-8 pm.  

There will be Food Trucks, or you can bring your picnic!  What a nice way to start your 

summer and be outdoors!  

Adults $7 Seniors $5 Kids are Free 
 

 

The Commission for the Aging will meet on June 7
th
 at the ESC at 5pm 

 

Happy Father’s Day June 14th 
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